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Hermes, the UK’s leading consumer delivery specialist, has announced the last recommended posting days

to ensure presents are delivered in time for Christmas 2019.  





They are:


•	Thursday 19th December. For customers who want a Hermes courier to collect a parcel from them.


•	Saturday 21st December (noon). For customers sending presents from Hermes’ nationwide network of

ParcelShops, using the standard service.


•	Sunday 22nd December (noon). For customers sending presents from one of Hermes’ nationwide network

of ParcelShops, using the next day service.








The company has also urged customers to let their recipients know that there is a parcel on the way using

the tracking facility on the app or online. This is particularly important when posting items close to

the last dates, so that recipients can arrange to be available for delivery.





For further information, please contact:


Lizzie Woolley lizzie@westonpartnership.co.uk

Distributed via Press Release Wire (https://pressreleases.responsesource.com/) on behalf of Weston Partnership

Copyright © 1999-2024 ResponseSource, The Johnson Building, 79 Hatton Garden, London, EC1N 8AW, UK

e: info@responsesource.com t: 020 3426 4051  f: 0345 370 7776 w: https://www.responsesource.com


